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Newlyn News     

  

Magical outdoor nativity 
Thank you so much to all the parents who joined us for our really special 
outdoor nativities this week. The children sang and performed beautifully. 
Well done to all the staff and parents who made this possible. 

It was great to have so many parents and friends join us for delicious soup 
around the camp fire after the nativity. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newlyn News 

Mrs Whitney 

We are delighted that Mrs Whitney 
is returning to school after 
Christmas. She will phase back in 
over a few weeks and will be 
working closely with Miss Gambie. 

Miss Gambie will then be back as 
the Year 1 teacher for the third 
week of the Spring term. 

 

Awesome attendance 

This term we have 25 amazing 
children who have achieved 100% 
attendance this term. 
Congratulations 

 

Sing-a-long a Christmas 

A highlight of the year for all 
children and staff is Mr 
Hinchliffe’s Christmas sing-
a-long when we all gather in 
the hall for singing and 
dancing. Mr Hinchliffe was 
on fine form and got us all 
in the mood for Christmas. 

 

Project outcomes 

These last two weeks have also seen some really great project outcomes 
and wonderful support from our parents. Mr Hyde’s class celebrated with 
shadow puppets and their terracotta army, Miss Fitzgerald’s class shared 
their inventions film and Mr Moore had a brilliant turnout of grandparents 
and relatives to share Year 4’s family history project. 

 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas  

and a Happy New Year 

Spring term clubs 

There will be a variety of new clubs 
starting after Christmas including 
forest skills and cinema club. Look 
out for the club letter at the 
beginning of term. 

 



 

 

A big thank you to all our staff, parents, Friends of Newlyn School and wider 

community for your continued support and generosity this term. 
 


